
Bid Awards for Medical, Dental and Prescription for Calendar Year 2023  
 
 

The Board of Education provides employee benefits to eligible employees through self-
insured funds.  Annually the medical, dental and prescription plans are reviewed and 
considered in order to meet employee needs and align with Board-authorized budgets for 
the program. 

The RFP process was completed over recent months in conjunction with Marsh & 
McLennan Agency, CPS Benefits' Consultant, and included interviews.  

A summary of the 2023 benefits is as follows: 

C-23008 Medical TPA/Network Cost Containment Services 

 Medical insurance to be provided by UMR 

 
C-23009 Dental Administration Services 

 Dental insurance to be provided by Delta Dental 

 
C-23010 Pharmacy Benefit Management Services  

 Prescription drugs to be provided by Express Scripts through St. Louis 
Business Health Coalition 


